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Making new taxes or raising existing taxes is not the answer to every issue. These 

increases will significantly impact rural Oregonians and make it too expensive to 

register your vehicle and too expensive to drive. There are better ways and as 

elected officials it is your duty to come up with alternatives, not just raise taxes. 


